
       Year 1/2 Class Newsletter – End of Term 6 

If last term already felt like the last term of the year, this term definitely did!  The hard 

work over the past year is certainly becoming apparent in all of us.   

We said ‘Good Bye’ to Mrs Horrocks when she went off on her maternity leave and 

just had the wonderful news of baby Florence Grace having been born. 

This term we explored traditional stories and Fairy Tales, focusing on what happened to Humpty 

Dumpty after he fell off the wall.  We then explored features of Fairy Tales and wrote our own ones. 

In RE we discussed aspects of kindness and learned stories about  Jesus’ kindness.  

We reflected on the importance of what we do to be kind, and the children 

responded with their own, amazing ideas.   

In science, we looked at seasonal changes and how they differ, whilst we enjoyed 

learning about a variety of homes all over the world.  

 

A big favourite was making smoothies and the specially 

designed bottle labels. 

We now have moved to, and are beginning to settle into, what 

previously was Phoenix Class.  The children are very excited about their new 

classroom! 

We hope you enjoy looking at the children’s 

books, some of which they will be bringing 

home.  You might find some incomplete pages in 

their Maths No Problem books.  This is because not all worksheets 

are statutory and because some are too challenging.  Please feel 

free to tackle these during the holidays if you feel inclined to do 

so. 

Looking forward to next year our PE days will be Wednesday and 

Friday.  On Fridays,  Reading Records will be checked and children 

who have read 4 times or more are given a raffle ticket and enter our 

reading raffle.  

Our topic in Term 1 of 2025/26 will be ‘Taking Flight’ when we will 

learn about Amelia Earhart.  This will link 

to new beginnings and showing courage 

when faced with challenging times. 

Can you please make sure that children’s bags have been emptied of ‘old 

things’; can we also ask not to have any keyrings attached to their 

Bookbags. 

Thank you for all your support this year and we look forward to continue 

working with you. Have a relaxing and enjoyable summer holiday and we 

will see you back in September. 

The Year 1 and Year 2 Team 



 


